Tri-Township Park District
Commissioners Meeting
February 14, 2001

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 by President Simpson.

Roll call:

Present were commissioners Beck, Kniser, Patterson, Simpson, Wise, and
Woodring. Also present were Director Greenfield, Recreation Director Fuesting, Camp
Director Jill Greenfield, and bookkeeper Roady. Absent was commissioner Jarman (at
work).

Reading of the bills:
Bills totaling $14,483.32 were examined and approved for payment (Woodring,
Wise 6-0).

Visitors:

Mrs Jean Furfaro-Tieman, a realtor, addressed the board and asked it to consider
granting an easement to some property owned by Mr Sartoris. This land is located near
the dam. Simpson assigned the matter to the grounds committee to study.

Many people interested in discussing the sports mall were in attendance. The
number of people in the building exceeded safe fire standards. Since there was not
enough room for most of them to be in the meeting room, this meeting was recessed until
7:00 pm on the following Wednesday, February 21, 2001 at the Wiesemeyer Center
(Woodring, Beck 6-0) at 7:18.



